Dear VMC Families,
PT Interviews are scheduled for Thursday, November 16th, 2023.
Please note that the school will be sending out invitations on behalf of teachers.  If you receive a personalized invitation we ask that you to book an appointment immediately.  You will receive your invitation within th next 24 hours.  Students and parent emails in Mozaik will receive the invitation to facilitate retrieval and booking.
The remaining spots will then be open to the rest of the community as of this Monday evening.
PT Interviews are in person and we are using the booking app to facilitate the process of meeting teachers by giving appointment times.  There will not be any online appointments available.
Anyone with an appointment will be prioritized that evening.
 
Regards,
Franca Cristiano
Principal


